
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, Oregon 97232

June 24, 2024 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Jeff Killip 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
 621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington 98503-1036 

RE: DO NOT REDOCKET—Docket UE-240405—Updated WREGIS Report 

PacifiCorp d/b/a Pacific Power & Light Company (PacifiCorp) submitted its 2024 Annual 
Renewable Portfolio Standard (RPS) Report to the Washington Utilities and Transportation 
Commission on May 30, 2024. PacifiCorp now provides an updated WREGIS report, which 
captures all certificates, including the certificates that had previously not completed the transfer 
from the counterparty to PacifiCorp at the time of filing. 

It is respectfully requested that any formal correspondence and staff requests regarding these 
reports be addressed to: 

By e-mail (preferred) 

By regular mail: 

datarequest@pacificorp.com 

Data Request Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 

Please direct informal questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Affairs Manager, at (503) 813-5410. 

Sincerely, 

            /s/             . 
Matthew McVee 
Vice President, Regulatory Policy and Operations 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 2000 
Portland, OR 97232 
(503) 813-5585
matthew.mcvee@pacificorp.com

Enclosures: 
240405-PAC-EIA-RPS-RY2023-WREGIS-Rpt-6-24-24.pdf  
240405-PAC-EIA-RPS-RY2023-WREGIS-Rpt-6-24-24.xlsx 
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